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Date: August 8,

To: Honorable Mayor Garcia and Members of the City Council

From: Daryl Supernaw, Councilmember, Fourth District

Subject: Hospitality Industry Contributions to Local Economy

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file a report from hospitality industry representatives on recently released
infographic related to their contributions to the Long Beach economy.

DISCUSSION:

Address ongoing training, community outreach efforts, and contributions to the Long
Beach community.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact at this time.

SUGGESTED ACTION:

Receive and file.
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